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LIONS BEFRIENDERS
(BENDEMEER) SENIOR ACTIVITY CENTRE

W R 2 RIS B (PHET)  earo™
~ Our Ref: LB Bend/OM2018/09/07

28 September 2018

To: Silicon Connection Pte Ltd
7 Kallang P1, #05-01
Singapore 339153

Dear Ms Adeline Liau,

We would like to record our sincere appreciation to you for the Mooncake Distribution for 20
seniors on 24 September 2018. The seniors enjoyed the items, and are very thankful for your
kind thoughts.

As a Voluntary Welfare Organisation, we appreciate and welcome contributions from well-wishers
to partner us in enhancing our programmes to support the psycho-emotional and social needs of
the lonely seniors under our care.

We take this opportunity to wish all of you success in all your endeavours!

Yours sincerely,

NE
Lion Ronald Chua
President,

Management Board of
Lions Befrienders (Bendemeer) Senior Activity Centre
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